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Ixworth Library will be closing for two weeks in April to allow 

redecoration and refurbishment to take place.  

The closure will take place from Monday 10 April to Monday 24 April with 

the library reopening on Tuesday 25 April. 

We apologise for any inconvenience but the work has been programmed to 

minimise the overall impact on customers as much as possible. During the closure: 

 You can use any other Suffolk Library (the nearest are Thurston and Elmswell)  

 You can also use the Suffolk Libraries website at www.suffolklibraries.co.uk to 

reserve and renew books and there is a free eBook service. 

 You may wish to visit just before the closure and stock up on books! 

 Any library loans due back during the closure will have their return date 

automatically amended until after the new library opens. 

The refurbishment work is being funded by the Friends of Ixworth Library, Ixworth Art Group 

and funding from the county council locality budget. The work will involve the refurbishment 

of the public area, including extensive painting and redecoration. The furniture and some 

shelving will also be replaced and we hope the end result will be a fresher and more modern 

and library space. 

 

Please talk to a member of staff if you have any concerns or questions.  
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